Wednesday |9t May 2021
Year 6 to 7 Transition Summer School

Dear Parent/ Carer,
We are delighted to announce Summer school will run from the 9th to |3th August between 9am to 3pm. It is
open to all pupils coming to Trinity year 7 in September 2021.

The week is free of cost and daily lunches will be provided.

Pupils will be taught a wide range of subjects in a fun and stimulating environment with all lessons including a literacy
or numeracy element.

Pupils will have the opportunity to meet each other, and also meet teachers and staff at Trinity. Pupils will learn
about what it will be like at Trinity in preparation for September.

There will be an opportunity for parents to visit the school during the week.

Please return the following form back to our reception by Friday 28th May 2021. If you require any further
information, please do not hesitate to email v.wright@trinity.lewisham.sch.uk.

We look forward to welcoming you to Trinity School.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Gallears
Deputy Headteacher

Trinity CE School, Lewisham

Pupil’s name:

Please tick one box below:

| will be attending summer school for the week

I will not be attending summer school
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